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On 24 March 2018, SOFWERX sponsored and 
attended the first University of South Florida (USF) 
hacking event, Hack-a-Bull. Several hundred college 
students, representing multiple colleges in Florida, 
gathered at USF to participate in 24 hours of coding 
and hacking. Throughout the course of the event, 
several challenges were presented to the students 
to be solved using their coding skills. Presentations 
were also offered to expand the participants 
knowledge of the coding world.
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•   SOFWERX had the opportunity to meet with many  
     of these students and discuss the coding and hacking    
     opportunities offered at our company. 

•   SOFWERX spoke with many of the attending students  
     about the SOFWERX business model and how cyber  
     fits into the professional world. 

•   All of the students who came by the SOFWERX booth  
     joined the SOFWERX ecosystem.


